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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parents’ Evening 
A reminder that we are holding Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 6th March.  If 
you have not yet made arrangements to meet with your child’s teacher, please do 
so as soon as possible.  It is very important that we can discuss your child’s  
progress with you. 
 
World Book Day 
As part of our Book Week, children are invited to come in dressed up on World 
Book Day, which is on Thursday 7th March.  The theme this year is ‘Fairy Tales 
and Traditional Stories’.  Please do not go to great expense for the day and  
maybe try to wear something they already have.  We hope that the day is as  
successful as last year and helps to further build the reading culture in our 
school. 
 
Momo Challenges and Online Games 
Please see the reverse of this letter and also the additional letter for  
information regarding the above.  The ‘Momo Challenge’ is a particularly  
disturbing activity which is in circulation at the moment.  Please see the  
accompanying material and speak to your child regarding this. 
 
Forthcoming SATS tests for Years 2 and 6 
As you will be aware, Y2 and Y6 are required to take tests as part of their  
studies.  A KS2 SATS meeting was recently held in the Junior Hall and  
information was presented to explain the tests and give parents/carers advice 
on how to support their child. This information is available on our website for 
those parents/carers who were not able to attend. 
There is also a KS1 Powerpoint presentation on the website which explains the 
procedures for the Year 2 children. 
The test dates are as follows and we ask parents to ensure that punctuality and 
attendance is  100% before/during these times. 
 
Y6– Monday 13th May– Thursday 16th May 
Y2– Tuesday 7th May– Friday 10th May 
 
Y5 Space Projects 
Well done to all of the Y5 children for their amazing space projects!  The other 
members of the school loved looking at their exhibition in the school hall.  We 
thank all parents/carers for their support in helping to make the event such a 
success. 
 
Y2 Football Tournament 
Good luck to the Y2 Football team who will be taking part in a competition at 
Goals Soccer Centre next week.  We are sure that they will do us proud! 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


